
 

European mortality bulletin week 36, 2012: Pooled all-cause mortality has over the past 
weeks been within the expected range, apart from an isolated excess peak among 5-14 years 
olds in week 34. This occurred only in a couple of countries and investigations into the cause of 
the excess are being carried out. Partly this may be due to uncertainties in adjustment for 
delayed registrations. 

 
The pooled analyses, based on nine countries, were adjusted for differences in local delay of reporting 
and heterogeneities in pattern and variation between the included countries. 

Further details are available on http://www.euromomo.eu/results/pooled.html 


